
 
 

July 25, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

I am writing this letter to recommend Sahil Kotak. I had the pleasure of working with Mr. Kotak, starting 

in February of 2021 on a project for one of our wish children that lasted for 10 months. The wish was to 

create a coloring app and Sahil delivered on this project very timely and efficiently with his iOS 

Developer & Web Developer skills. We would absolutely work with Sahil again!  

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  

Regards,  

Becki Smith (she/her)  

Program Manager 
Make-A-Wish® Greater Bay Area  
1333 Broadway, Suite 200   

Oakland, CA 94612 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 
bsmith@sf.wish.org 

Office: 415-982-9474  

Direct: 415-321-7392 
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